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FILM SHOWING OF LAPIS, BALLPEN AT PAPEL AND TOLITS  
BY THE MJR THEATER PRODUCTIONS 

 
The MJR Theater Productions announces the showing of the films entitled 

Lapis, Ballpen at Papel, and Tolits at the SM outlets on Saturdays and Sundays. 
 
The Film Showing aims to educate the youth in grade school and high school to 

give importance to Filipino values and culture. 
 
The target audience/viewers are the learners from both public and private 

elementary and secondary schools. 
 
Participation  of  both  public  and  private  schools shall  be  subject  to  the 

no-disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith.  This is also subject to the no-collection policy as stated in Section 3 of 
Republic Act No. 5546, An Act Prohibiting the Sale of Tickets and/or the Collection of 
Contributions for Whatever Project or Purpose from Students and Teachers of Public and 
Private Schools, Colleges, and Universities (Ganzon Law). 

 
More information may be inquired from: 

 
Teresita J. Duran 
Marketing Supervisor 
MJR Theater Productions 
45 Broadway  Avenue corner 10th Street 
Mariana, Quezon City 
Telephone No.:  (046) 484-8603 
Mobile Phone No.:  0905-226-2171  
Email Address:  thessduran6@gmail.com 
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